
 

 

 

 

 
 

25 August 2020 

 

Submissions 

Electricity Authority 

PO Box 10041 

Wellington 6143 

 

by email: Part6hosting.submissions@ea.govt.nz 

 

Submission on Consultation paper- Integrating hosting capacity into Part 6 of the Code- sunset clause 

 

1. Orion New Zealand Limited (Orion) welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Electricity 

Authority’s (the Authority) consultation paper (the paper) on integrating hosting capacity into Part 6 of 

the Code, sunset clause.  

a. Our submission covers our response to your specific questions. 

Concluding remarks 

2. Thank you for the opportunity to make this submission.  We do not consider that any part of this 

submission is confidential.  If you have any questions please contact Dayle Parris (Regulatory 

Manager), DDI 03 363 9874, email dayle.parris@oriongroup.co.nz.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dayle Parris 

Regulatory Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Part6hosting.submissions@ea.govt.nz
mailto:dayle.parris@oriongroup.co.nz


 

 

- 2 - 

 

 

 

 

 

Appendix B- Response to Questions 

Submitter Orion NZ Limited 

 

Q1. Do you agree with the proposal to add an end 

date to the Code amendment previously consulted 

upon by the Authority, as described in this section? 

If not, why not? 

 

Yes, we agree 

Q2. Do you agree the additional proposed 

amendment is preferable to the other option?  If 

you disagree, please explain your preferred option 

in terms of consistence with the Authority’s 

statutory objective in section 15 of the Electricity 

Industry Act 2010.  

 

Yes, we agree 

Q3. Are there any other options that you consider 

are preferable to the options discussed?  If so, 

please provide details.  

No, we have no further options 

Q4. Do you agree the Authority’s proposed 

amendment complies with section 32(1) of the 

Act?  If you don’t agree, please explain your 

reasons.  

 

Yes, we agree 

Q5. Do you agree with the drafting of the proposed 

amendment?  If not, why not?  

 

Yes, we agree 

 


